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New Law Protects U.S. Trade Secrets, Accomplishes  
IP Commission Recommendation 

WASHINGTON, D.C. | The Commission on the Theft of American Intellectual Property (IP 
Commission) welcomes President Biden’s signing into law of the Protecting American Intellectual 
Property Act of 2022, which directs the administration to compile a report identifying foreign 
individuals and entities who knowingly steal or use stolen U.S. trade secrets and mandates the 
imposition of sanctions against those violators.

This bipartisan legislation achieves longstanding IP Commission recommendations to impose 
meaningful sanctions against foreign companies that use stolen American IP or benefit from the 
improper use of American IP.

“The IP Commission has long argued that the best way to reduce the scale and scope of IP theft is 
to fundamentally change the calculus for individual bad actors, and subjecting them to targeted 
U.S. sanctions accomplishes that objective. This legislation is an excellent and long overdue first 
step. To put a stop to rampant IP theft will take effective implementation,” said Admiral (ret) 
Dennis Blair, IP Commission chair.

The legislation provides the President with discretion about the stringency of sanctions 
enforced against corporate violators. The IP Commission has long recommended that repeat 
offenders should be denied access to U.S. banking and financial systems, and it encourages the 
administration to use Entity List designations or full blocking sanctions against repeated or 
egregious violators to impose costs commensurate with the devastating effects trade secret theft 
can have on U.S. businesses.

https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/senate-bill/1294/text?r=59&s=1
https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/senate-bill/1294/text?r=59&s=1


“The IP Commission urges the Biden administration to utilize these new legislative authorities 
to aggressively investigate and punish theft of U.S. trade secrets to the fullest extent of the law,” 
argues NBR President Roy Kamphausen, IP Commission executive director.

The IP Commission is heartened by the efforts taken by the previous Congress to strengthen 
protections for American IP and looks forward to further legislative action in the current 
Congress to continue these efforts. Specifically, the IP Commission wishes to highlight its 
recommendations regarding improvements to the Section 337 process and its support for 
legislation, such as the SECRETS Act, that would enact these recommendations.

To view the full IP Commission 2021 Review, click here.

About the IP Commission
The Commission on the Theft of American Intellectual Property is an independent and 
bipartisan initiative of leaders from the private sector, public service in national security and 
foreign affairs, academia, and politics.
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